Dear Kingjisher Parents,

We have some wonderjul news to share with you...
Miss Case and her partner are expecting a baby
which is due to arrive some time in October! Miss
Case is aiming to return to us ajter the Summer
holidays, but we will of course keep you injormed
should this change. We are sure you will join us in
wishing Miss Case all the very best at this exciting
time..

Kind regards 9
Mr Welker



